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Have a lovely Summer Holiday Everyone!  
 

Summer Holidays   
Monday 22nd July - Friday 30th August 2024  

Monday 2nd September 2024 - INSET Day  
 

Back to School - Tuesday 3rd September 2024  
(First Day of Autumn Term)  

 
Key Stage 2 start 8:30am - 3:05pm, doors open 8:25am 
Key Stage 1 start 8:40am - 3:15pm, doors open 8:35am 
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Well we made it and the sun is shining (until tomorrow!) 
 

Thank you all so much for your kind words and gifts to all staff at Shamblehurst. We are always truly spoilt and 
it means a great deal. A massive thank you for the huge financial donation from Year 6 parents to our school - 

and the fab lunch and fizz (consumed after school!) 
 

We raised £187.60 for Maggie’s charity today - this charity is very close to our hearts and is supporting 
members of our community as we speak. Again - thank you. 

 
Year 6 are leaving today – and what a journey we have had. Their production was simply breath-taking and I 

know everyone who saw it was blown away. We wish them all the very best for the future. 
 

Year 1, 2 and 3 had a farewell assembly for Mrs Richards, Miss Smith and Mrs Smith, who are leaving today - 
this resulted in us all doing ‘The Locomotion’ through school! Slightly bonkers but great fun! We would also 

like to wish Mr Walsh all the very best as he starts his journey at St James'. We would like to wish Miss Bodkin 
all the very best for her adventures in Devon!  

 
In our assembly we watched a beautiful performance from Eva and Ella who are performing next week at the 

All England Dance Competition.  
 

 
 
Happy retirement to Sandra Smith who has worked at The Nest and as a dinner lady! We hope you have some 

great adventures. 
 

Finally, I hope all our families have a fab summer. Keep safe and we will see you in September - unless of 
course you are a Field Ferret parent, when we will see you next week. 

 

 
             

     

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 

  

Classes for September 2024  

Year R  
Dragonfly Class - Mrs Smile and Mrs Leatherland  
Bee Class - Mrs Chandler and Mrs Tollefsen  

Year 1  
Toucan Class - Mrs Mohamed and Mrs Wright  
Starfish Class - Miss Jones  

Year 2  
Lemur Class - Mrs Hillman  
Giraffe Class - -Miss Patten  

Year 3  
Flamingo Class - Miss Brine and Mrs Blightman  
Hummingbird Class - Miss Bambrick  

Year 4  
Seal Class - Mrs Trinidad  
Penguin Class - Miss Schofield and Miss Banks  

 

= 
We would like to remind you that school dinners must be paid for on the day of ordering, or in 

advance.  

£3.00 per day.  
Payments are to be made online.   

There should be no outstanding balance on your child’s account. If an outstanding balance 
keeps occurring, these can be referred on to Hampshire County Council.  

If you think that you may be entitled to Free School Meals, you can check whether you are 
eligible here: 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/hants 

Please like and follow our  
Facebook page 

https://facebook.com/shamblehurstprimary/  

 

Year 5 
Bushbaby Class - Miss Haikney  
Meerkat Class - Mr Firth  

Year 6  
Leopard Class - Miss Gollogly  
Tiger Class - Mr Lewis  
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Please ensure that children’s clothing is all clearly named in September.  

A hug thank you to all the Year 6 buddies for 
their huge commitments of supporting and 

encouraging play with the children 
throughout lunchtimes and training up the 

new buddies for the coming year.  They 
really have been outstanding and have 

proved to be incredible role models of our 
school.  

Mrs Millard  

Thank you to our PTA for running discos, shops and events to raise 
money for the school - we couldn’t do it without you!   

Clubs for next academic year will not 
start until the week commencing 

Monday 23rd September 2024. We aim 
to get the new club list to parents the 

second week back in September. 

Individual photos and in 
school sibling photos are 

being taken on Wednesday 
23rd October 2024 - please 

ensure children come to 
school wearing full school 

uniform on this day.  

What an incredible, musical month it has been! Where do I begin to list and congratulate all those who 
have shone in their musical performances? Firstly, congratulations to Y6 on their fantastic leavers’ 
production. They really pulled together as a wonderful team to sing with expression, clear diction, 

enthusiasm and emotion. I wasn’t alone in feeling a few goose-bumps at the end of their performance! 
Year 3 gave a super recorder performance and there were also many fantastic solo and group 

performances from all of our peripatetic instrumentalists. Both Year 2 and Year 4 have given in-class 
performances to other year groups. Year 4 did a fantastic job of performing Egyptian songs accompanied 

by recorders and percussion. Year 2 have been working on a composition called, ‘Time’ and have been 
really precise in playing rhythmically and in time with the steady beat. Well done to all! Finally, 

congratulations to Singing Club on several outstanding performances both in school, at The Berry theatre 
and in our local community. What a pleasure it has been to see so many children flourish in their musical 

performances. Congratulations and thank you all!  
 

Mrs Jackson 



  



 

 


